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We, the National Association of Catholic Families would like to register 
our opposition to the Private Members’ Bill, sponsored by Senator Bob 
Brown called the Australian 
Capital Territory 
(Self-Government) 
Amendment (Dis-
allowance and 
Amendment Power of 
the Commonwealth) 
Bill 2010.  Such a bill could be used to 
bring in Euthanasia and Homosexual Civil Unions that will mimic 
marriage, both of which we reject.
The dignity of the human person, of marriage and the rights of children 
to a mother and a father are fundamental to the common good of 
society. They each deserve total, unambiguous civil and legal support. 
Any legislative undermining of  the 'natural' marriage and life to its 
natural conclusion will weaken families significantly, and is not in the 
best interests of our Nation - the families, elderly, handicapped or 
depressed people and the future children of our nation.
We urgently request your support of our concerns.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
 (Mrs)Mary Clare Meney
 
President
National Association of Catholic Families
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